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Dear Parents, Carers and Families

During the holidays, the leaders and Mrs Luff will
attend the Boolaroo Speers Point RSL Sub Branch
ANZAC Day Service at Teralba War Memorial. All
students are welcome to join in the march which will
commence at approximately 7.45 am. Students who
wish to join in must wear their full school uniform. 

Ms Rocteur was honoured for her service to the
Department of Education at the Regional North
Community Excellence Awards early this week. Ms
Rocteur has been the smiling face at our front office
since 2008. She goes above and beyond in knowing
and caring for our staff, students and families.  
Congratulations on this well deserved award 
Ms Rocteur.
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Kindergarten and the Stage 1
classes shared some learning with
Eddy the Aquabot and Professor
Puddle from the ‘Lets Love Water
Show'. There was explosions of
balloons (popping balloons) and
enormous amounts of slime oozing
out of pipes that enthralled all the
students. Lots of noise, music and
enthusiastic participation made for
a wonderful learning experience
for all.  

ART GALLERY VISIT
This term Stage 3 have been exploring their own artistic skills
and those of our local high school students. Our recent trip to
the Lake Mac Gallery inspired us and challenged our ideas of
what is possible from school students.  
"It was very beautiful and the art was amazing. I enjoyed it!" -
Alannah
"My favourite part was an artwork called 'Cyber Space'. It was
trying to make it look like a video game, which was
interesting." - Anthony
"We would recommend going there!" - Callan and Nazdar.
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Week 2
Mother’s Day Stall

S3 Great Aussie Parent Information Session
Walk Safely to School Day

MAGS Day

Week 4
Starstruck Mass Choir Rehearsal

Year 5 GRIP Leadership Conference
National Simultaneous Storytime

Zone Cross Country
National Sorry Day

Week 5
National Reconciliation Week

Recently two students represented our school
at Hunter Region events.

On Friday 22 March, Israel competed at the
Hunter Primary Mountain Biking competition at
Glenrock.

On Monday 25 March, Cooper headed off to
the Hunter Primary Basketball Trials, held at
Maitland.

SPORTING  
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Upcoming Events CROSS COUNTRY
With the smell of fresh cut grass lingering in the air and under a blazing sun, a
series of enthusiastic young runners set off on a cross country adventure. With
enthusiasm, they sprinted up past the yarning circle, navigating the unknown,
welcomed by Mrs Gilmour as they reached the summit of the first part of our track.
From here gravity propelled them downhill, cheered on by the adoring sea of
parents and carers. As the runners wound their way past the basketball court,
applause erupted from fellow students, eager to support their friends. Lap upon lap
was run, with an abundance of red smiling faces, some breathless through effort,
crossing the finish line. 


